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"Once Upon A  
Summer"  

Twin Shores  
Photo Contest  

 
 

Watch for our announcement.  Photos will 
be uploaded through our Facebook page.  

Please submit photos of what you have 
been doing this summer.  Submitted photos 
will be displayed in the clubhouse and at the 

September coffee, everyone will vote for 
their favorite!   

 
START TAKING THOSE PHOTOS!! 

Jack Restucci has been   

flying high since May 14th.  

Jack was playing golf at the 

Meadows in Sarasota, he was on the 

13th hole and he has a hole in one!!!!   

He said that was his first.   

(I think I might ask him to give me some 

golf lessons) 

There has been a lot of things happening at Twin Shores this past month! 
We have a beautiful new beach, the patio railings behind the clubhouse are in and the patio 
is being enjoyed by many.  The parking bumpers are painted and numbered.  Work on the  
inside of the clubhouse has begun and we are getting new floors, fresh paint on the walls, 
new air conditioners, new library shelving and more!   

Dec. 31st  -  New Years Eve Party  -  Donnie and Carol 

Jan. 8th  -  Welcome Back Party  -  Joan and Ann 

Jan. 22nd  -  Penny Sale  -  Barbara Bruce and Karen Kroll  

Jan. 28th  -  Elvis  -  Carla 

Feb. 26th  -  Evening in Paris  -  Ann and Joan  

March 17th  -  St. Patrick’s Day Dinner  -  Steve and Cathy 

March 26th  -  Annual Board Meeting 

March 26th  -  Spring Play  -  Karen Kroll and cast 

Please keep your neighbors and friends 

that might be struggling right now in 

your thoughts and prayers. 

 

We hear you! 

Working on... 

TV, internet, cell phone 

educational seminar for 

the community. 

Term limits for board 

members and            

committee heads. 

Do a park survey, check 

areas of sheds.  


